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VVTA Raises Flags for the First Time  

HESPERIA, MARCH 19, 2012: Flags were raised for the first time at Victor Valley Transit Authority’s new 

administration, operations and maintenance facility. This small ceremony was in advance of the official 

building dedication to be held Friday, April 20 at 11:00 a.m. at 17150 Smoketree Street, Hesperia. 

Present for the flag raising were VVTA Board members from left to right: Mike Leonard, Hesperia 

Councilman; Barb Stanton, Mayor of Apple Valley and VVTA Board Chair; Angela Valles, Victorville 

Councilwoman and VVTA Board Vice Chair; Laurie Hunter, Alternate VVTA Board member for Supervisor 

Brad Mitzelfelt; and Steve Baisden, Adelanto Mayor Pro Tem. 

A t tac h me n ts :  

 Flag raising photos 

 Building dedication invitation 

 

 

 

 

 

 




